From:
 Smith, Kristina

 Sent:
 24 July 2017 11:42

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/3034/P -21 John

Street

Please can this be logged as objection.

Kristina Smith Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4986



From: Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Sent: 24 July 2017 10:34

To: Smith, Kristina < Kristina. Smith@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/3034/P -21 John Street

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

c/o Hugh Cullum Architects 61B Judd Street London WC1H 9QT

## Dear Kristina,

Following our conversation just now I would like to register our objection to the above application on the grounds that its excessive height and bulk would be detrimental to the character of the CA and the setting of the adjacent listed buildings. In addition the choice of materials and design is inappropriate to the CA.

Kind regards,

Hugh Cullum

for

**BCAAC** 

On 9 Jun 2017, at 14:43, Smith, Kristina wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for Planning Application application 2017/3034/P

Y452098

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. <M3D4F86.DOC>